MINUTES OF THE STE. GENEVIEVE BOARD OF ALDERMEN WORK SESSION THURSDAY – AUGUST 22, 2024

The work session of the Ste. Genevieve Board of Aldermen was called to order by Mayor Brian Keim at 6:42 p.m. with the following members present:

Mayor Brian Keim

Alderman Amie Dobbs
Alderman Joe Steiger
Alderman Bob Donovan
Alderman Bob Donovan
Alderman Bob Donovan
Alderman Bob Steiger
Alderman Bob Steiger

A motion was made by Alderman Eydmann, second by Alderman Donovan to approve the work session agenda as presented. Motin carried 8-0.

BUSINESS ITEMS:

BUDGET.

Happy presented the budget for review with all the changes that the Board recommended at the last budget meeting.

The Chamber President, Bethany Thomure addressed the Mayor and Board of Aldermen explaining how the Chamber uses the \$6,000 that the City allocates to them every year.

Randy Ruzika, Presiding Commissioner addressed the Mayor and Board of Aldermen to inform them that the anticipated cost for the replacement of the fourth street bridge has increased and the County may ask for funding in the future to help with the additional/rising costs. They do have a FLAP grant for the replacement but at this time it looks like the cost is going to exceed the amount of the grant.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS. None.

ADJOURNMENT. With no further business Mayor Brian Keim adjourned the work session at 7:08 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by,

Pam Meyer City Clerk